
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PRAY ONE FOR ANOTHER…   

 Gene Hall - possible stroke 

Holly Len - pneumonia (Elaine Slikkers niece)  

Ken Stubbs - health 

Eleanor Race - loss of eyesight 

Marvin and Dorothy Demerest - health 

Abbi Pittman - Beating Leukemia 

Unspoken Requests 

Our Families 

Our students and teachers 

Requests in the Holland Prayer Book 
 

REGULAR EVENTS 

“Health, Happiness & Habits.”  Daily radio broadcast, 
11:55 am Monday-Friday on WHTC (1450 AM), with Dr. 
Tom Burns.  Tell a friend! 
 

Thank you for your financial support of Strong Tower 
Radio.  Please send all donations directly to Strong 
Tower Radio, PO Box 567, Cadillac, MI 49601.  Broadcast 
24/7 on 89.7 FM 
 

Paper Gator is hungry - container located in the parking 

lot! HAA School fund raiser.  What to give:  newspapers, 
catalogs, magazines, office/school paper, junk mail, 
telephone books, hard/soft cover books, notebooks, 
workbooks. (NO cardboard, glass, metal, plastic, other 
trash). 

Eye Wear:  We are collecting prescr iption and/or  non-
prescription eye wear, adults and children’s sizes.   The 
collection box is on the Personal Ministries Counter. 
 

Gateway Thrift Store:  Your  donations to the Gateway 
Thrift Store mean  “dollars” for the Pastor to give to needy 
individuals or families.  Please be sure to tell the intake 
person you are a member of the Seventh-day Adventist 
Church of Holland. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
 

Pathfinders:    Immediately after  Church Potluck 
today meet for a Pathfinder meeting.  Please bring field 
uniforms. 

January 5, will be a regular Pathfinder meeting from 9:30 
am to 12:15 pm.  Please wear field uniforms and bring 
your AY Books. 

January 10 - 12 is the Teen Snow Outing at Camp 
AuSable. 

January 21 will be a regular meeting from 5:00 to 7:45 
pm.  Please bring your field uniforms and AY Books.  All 
Pathfinders are welcome to stay after school for gym time 
and supper. 

Adventurers:  We will plan to meet next Sabbath 
afternoon, January 11 at 1:45, in full dress uniform.  We 
will leave very shortly for SKLD home in Zeeland.  We 
will sing and read for the residents until about 3:00 pm.  
If there is significant illness, either at the home or in our 
children, we will stay here with an activity.    

Sunday, January 12, 10 am to noon,  please meet in the 
Fellowship hall and wear field uniforms.   

Volunteers Needed:  Please plan now to reach out and 
serve our community by volunteering at our monthly 
Food Truck!  Our next Food Truck is Monday, Jan 6.  
Help is needed beginning at 4:30 pm through 7 pm, both 
inside and outside.  Help is welcome at whatever time 
you are able to arrive.  Looking forward to serving with 
you in January.  Thank you! Feel free to contact Laurie 
DePas with questions.   

 

Adult Singles:  January 11th at 2:00 pm -  Bring a 
lunch and eat with the nursing home team.  Then visit 
single elderly in other nursing homes. 

Vespers:  Vespers today will spotlight the Fenwick 
Family.  Be sure to be here in the church at 5:00 pm to 
enjoy the music. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
 

What a blessed Sabbath when visitors join us!  May 

your time with us bring you closer to our Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ.   We look forward to a return visit.  

 

All Church Potluck:  Today, January 4, 2020, is our  fir st 

All Church Potluck for the new decade.  Hopefully you are 

planning to join in the fellowship and good food. 

 

Singles helping Singles:  Need a helping hand?  Please fill out 

a form posted on Kiosk 2 and put in the envelope on Kiosk 2. 

 

Man Camp at Camp Au Sable, Jan 24-26:  As fathers and 

sons we need to be there for our family, our friends, and each 

other.  Come join us as we talk about being the men God has 

called us to be.  For more information, visit 

www.misdayouth.org/mancamp 

 

Adult Singles Friday Night Worship and Praise - Special New 
Years Theme, January 10th at 6:00 pm. 

Sledding Party:  Social and Recreation Committee is very 

hopeful that by January 18th we will have plenty of snow for a 

sledding event!!!  We will be going to Pigeon Creek Park. 

Address:  12524 Stanton Street, West Olive, MI 49460.  This 

event is for everyone as Pigeon Creek has a beautiful lodge with 

a view of the lighted sledding hill.  Bring some table games & 

hot chocolate is available for purchase at the lodge.  We will plan 

on meeting at the sledding hill at about 6 pm.  There is no 

entrance fee for the sledding hill.  Come one - come all! 

 

Thank you:  Thank you all for  the many cards, prayers and 

hugs for the encouragement if gave me and our family during the 

time Genie was ill.  And a special “Thank You” to the School 

children for the beautiful cards they made.  Don Philo 



 

OUR WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
 

Jan 4   10:50 am   Worship Service  - Pastor Reed 
   12:30 pm All Church Potluck 
     1:45 pm Pathfinder meeting 
     5:00 pm Vespers - Fenwick Family 
     5:23 pm Sabbath Rest Ends 
 

Jan    5    9:30 am Pathfinder Meeting 
 

Jan    6    5:00 pm Food Truck 
     7:00 pm Personal Ministries Committee 
 

Jan    7    9:30 am Sewing Guild 
     6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
 

Jan    8    9:30 am Moms in Prayer 
 

Jan    9    7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Jan   10 5:29 pm Sabbath Rest Begins 
 
TODAY’S OFFERING FOCUS:  Combined Budget    
 
NEXT SABBATH’S LOOSE OFFERING:    Religious 
                                                       Liberty 
SERVING US TODAY:  
 

Greeters:   Steve & Nicky Grimsley 
  Tom & Laura Frary 
 

Worship Leader: Susan & Lauren Fenwick 
  

Deacon in Charge: Brian Buell  
 
PLAN AHEAD: 
 
Jan   10 - 12  Pathfinder Snow Outing   
       at  Au Sable 
 

Jan   11 10:50 am   Worship Service  -  
        Pastor Sean Reed 
     2:00 pm Adventurers SKLD -  
        Nursing Home 
 

Jan   12 10:00 am Adventurer Meeting -  
        Cooking Fun Award 
     7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Jan   13   6:30 pm Church Board Meeting 
 

Jan   14   6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
 

Jan   15   9:30 am Moms in Prayer 
 

Jan   16   7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Jan   18 10:50 am Worship Service - Pastor Reed 
 

    

 

HOLLAND 
SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH   

Holland.adventist@gmail.com       www.hollandadventist.org 
11279 Ottogan Street, Holland MI 49423  -   (616) 355-2877  

Lao SDA Church   

3984 N. 168th Ave. Holland, MI 49424   (616) 550-8889            

Pastor, Sean Reed ...................................................... 616-377-9460 
E-mail address................................................. sreed@misda.church 
Head Elder, Harold Buell ..........................................  616-283-1565 
Head Deacon, Jeff Bergman ...................................... 517-414-2544 
Head Deaconess, Marilyn Slater ................................ 909-810-7888 
Clerk, Elaine Slikkers ................................................ 616-392-2254 
Personal Ministries Leader, Sharon Isaac .................. 240-893-9393  
Pathfinder Director, Kelly Slikkers ............................ 616-335-3874 
Adventurers Leader, Paula Olsen ............................... 616-836-9162 
School Principal, Jim Hundertmark ........................... 616-368-7516 
Holland Adventist Academy.................................... 616-396-5941 
HAA (email).................. HollandAdventistAcademy@misda.org 
HAA (website) ................................. HollandAdventistSchool.org 
 

Church Secretary, Marilyn Slater  
Regular church office hours are 8:30-12:00 Tuesday-Thursday  

Office closed Monday & Friday 
 
 

 *******************************************  
   

“I wish you a happy New Year.  The old year with its 
burden of record has passed into eternity.  Now let 
every thought, every feeling be that of remembrance 
of God’s love.  Let us gather up one token after 
another. . . . The eye is not to be fastened upon 
deformity, upon the curse, but upon the riches of the 
grace of Christ that have been provided so 
abundantly, that we may live in this world and act our 
part in the great web of humanity, and yet not be of 
the world.  As pilgrims, as strangers looking for the 
bright things of God, the joy that is set before us, 
seeking a city whose builder and maker is God, and 
by beholding the provisions made for us, the 
mansions Jesus has gone to prepare for us, talking of 
the blessed home, we forget the annoyances and the 
fretting cares of this life.  We seem to breathe in the 
very atmosphere of that better, even the heavenly, 
country.  We are soothed, we are comforted; we are 
more than this, we are joyful in God”                    

(Ellen White, Letter to Mr. and Mrs. J. H. Kellogg, 1887) 
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 SABBATH SCHOOL 

 

9:30 am    
 

“From Reading to Understanding” 
 

WORSHIP SERVICE, 10:50 AM 
 

We Come To Worship 
 

  Prelude  .......................................... Emma Fenwick 
 

 Opening Hymns ........ Praise Team & Congregation 
  

 Welcome & Prayer  ..................... Pastor Sean Reed 
          
We Receive Him Through 
   

 Call for Offering & Prayer............... Ken DePas, Jr. 
 

 Offertory ....................................... .Emma Fenwick 
 

 Hymns of Worship ... Praise Team & Congregation 
 

 Congregational Prayer ..................... Marilyn Slater 
 

 Children’s Story* .......................... Wesley DeWind 
 

 Traveling Music ............................. Emma Fenwick 
 

 Scripture Reading ................................... Josh Little 
 

2 Corinthians 5:16-19 
 

 Sermon ......................................... Pastor Sean Reed 
 

“Deadly Dysfunction” 
 

We Depart to Serve Him 
 

 Closing Hymn ........... Praise Team & Congregation 
 

“We Are Living, We Are Dwelling” # 617 
 

  

 Postlude ......................................... Emma Fenwick 
 
 
    *The Lamb’s Offering Supports our MANNA Fund 

 
. 


